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South Bucks Hospice
at Butterfly House
Outpatient care enhancing quality of life

Ref: DF2398 ,
Speen Helping Hospices
Kildare,

Chapel Hill

Speen

PRINCES RISBOROUGH
Buckinghamshire

HP27 OSP

Date: 28/03/24

Dear Speen Helping Hospices

Thank you so much for your generous donation of £4500.00 Your money is so gratefully received and
on behalf of everyone at South Bucks Hospice, | would like to extend my thanks to you for your support.

We are passionate about providing the very best care for our patients and their loved ones. We achieve
this by focussing on improving quality of life, enabling dignity, alleviating stress, and supporting loved
ones and carers through difficult times.

We only receive a small percentage of our funding from statutory sources which means that we rely on
the generosity of people like you to keep our services free. If you would like to visit us here at South Bucks
Hospice or learn more about our services, please do get in touch.

Once again, thank you for your kind donation. It is very much valued and appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Chalmers

Community Engagement Fundraising Support Care Manager
richard.chalmers@sbhospice.org.uk
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